WCAX Broadcasting Corporation

BURLINGTON, VERMONT

December 31, 1943

Mr. S. R. Morss Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your report of reception of our station on December 15th.

We are seldom heard down your way due to our power and to the sharing of frequency with the other stations you mentioned. Your program listings were correct so I imagine you were able to enjoy, to some extant, the material presented even though the signal strength was only R 4.

Sincerely yours,

John C. Quell

John C. Quill Chief Engineer

